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UL Warns of Unauthorized UL Labels For Use On Power Supply Cords, 

Flexible Cords, and Appliance Wiring Material 
(Release 21PN-17) 

 
NORTHBROOK, Ill., June 30, 2021 — The following is a notification from UL that the labels 
identified below are not authorized by UL to be affixed with any products. The labels 
identified were issued to Hunan Aomeng Electrical Appliances Co., Ltd. 
 
Identification of the Labels:  
 
Labels each have an individual serial number and appear similar to the following: 
 

1) GENERAL USE POWER SUPPLY CORD 100 PIECES US-CA,  
Gold Hologram Label, Number (No.) from AC35621850 to AC35622202 
 

 
 

2) FLEXIBLE CORD – 1,000 FEET US-CA,  
Gold Hologram Label, Number (No.) from AC23577337 to AC23578189 
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3) RECOGNITION MARK US/CAN, APPLIANCE WIRING MATERIAL 2500 FEET,  
Issue Number AC61231502  
 

  
 
Remedy: 
If you discover products marked with these labels, please contact UL Brand Protection at 
anticounterfeiting@ul.com. 
 

About UL 

UL helps create a better world by applying science to solve safety, security and 
sustainability challenges. We empower trust by enabling the safe adoption of innovative new 
products and technologies. Everyone at UL shares a passion to make the world a safer 
place. All of our work, from independent research and standards development, to testing 
and certification, to providing analytical and digital solutions, helps improve global well-
being. Businesses, industries, governments, regulatory authorities and the public put their 
trust in us so they can make smarter decisions. To learn more, visit UL.com. To learn more 
about our nonprofit activities, visit UL.org. 
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